
 

The Flynn Announces Hot Butter, a One-Night-Only LGBTQIA+ 

Disco in Flynn Space 

BURLINGTON, VT — The Flynn is excited to announce Hot Butter, a celebratory disco night 

extravaganza in Flynn Space on Saturday, February 11. Doors open at 8 pm. To mark Valentine’s 

Day this year, Flynn Space transforms into the hottest LGBTQIA+ night club in Burlington. Hot 

Butter is an open, welcoming, and energetic event where everyone can dance, hang, and 

socialize in a funky and vibrant setting. Local favorite 
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